From: "O'Neill" <hugooneill@mail.telepac.pt>

To: "Jeffrey Dudgeon" <jeffreydudgeon@hotmail.com>

Subject: Thank you

Date: Mon, 20 Jan 2003 22:04:42 -0000

Dear Mr. Dudgeon

I received a few days ago a copy of your book "Roger Casement - The Black Diaries" kindly autographed by you.

I am delighted, as it will give me the opportunity to better understand this most intriguing personality. As you may know, Casement met my great grandfather when he was a British Consul in Lisbon and curiously enough, I have recently handed over to Mrs. Mary McAleese a few of his letters for her to bring back to Ireland.

I do look forward to reading your book and thanking you again for your kindness I am

Yours sincerely

Hugo O'Neill

hugooneill@mail.telepac.pt

